
 

We are excited to join each other in person again! For the safety of our staff and your children, we 

encourage all families to get tested for COVID-19. The Minnesota Department of Health 

recommends that school-age children who spend time near people who do not live in their home 

get tested every two weeks through the end of the school year. You can visit a community testing 

site (saliva testing), order an at-home test kit (saliva testing), or get tested through your health care 

provider. All options are quick, easy, and free to you. Visit Getting Tested for COVID-19 or contact 

your health care provider to schedule an appointment.  Community Testing sites near us:  

Crookston Armory, check the link above for testing days and times. 

https://mn.gov/covid19/get-tested

